OVERNIGHT ACCOMMODATIONS
Southern Union’s Fine Arts Camp is designed to be a “day” camp on the Wadley Campus. If you desire overnight accommodations on July 9 & 10 and have not made arrangements for local lodging, we offer the following suggestions.  
You may stay in the college dorm which is located just behind the Renaissance Center where the camp takes place. The room charge is $15.00 per night.  You must provide your own bed linens (to fit a twin bed), toilet tissue, and towels.  You will be subject to the same dorm rules and regulations as resident students.  You may be assigned a roommate who is also attending Fine Arts Camp.  If you have a friend attending camp that you would like to room with, please let us know. Campers who are dropped off on campus and who choose to stay in the dorm may store their baggage in the Renaissance Conference Room (#218) until dorm move-in at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday. This is a secure location and the room will remain locked during the day.
The College does NOT provide supervision for the campers beyond the 9:00-5:00 camp times.  There is an adult dorm supervisor who is stationed in the dorm and is available for assistance in case of emergency.

There are a limited number of motels in Roanoke, Alabama, which is about fifteen miles from campus, and Alexander City, which is about thirty miles from campus. If you choose a motel, you must make your own arrangements.  
The camper’s lunches on July 10-11 are included in the camp fees.  Breakfast and dinner options are available in downtown Wadley and nearby Roanoke for the campers staying in the dorm. Please allow adequate spending money to cover the cost of breakfast and dinner meals. For the overnight camper with a hearty appetite, we would suggest packing some additional snacks and drinks.
If you would like to stay in the dorm, we must receive your completed Waiver of Liability and Release (find enclosed) and your check ($15 per night) payable to SUSCC by Monday, July 1. 

We are looking forward to a great camp.  Our instructors are excited and busy planning the activities for the campers.  If you have any questions, please contact any of the following:

Dean Steve Spratlin at sspratlin@suscc.edu
Director of Dance Ms. Sonja Fincher at sfincher@suscc.edu
Director of Music and Choirs Dr. Trey Rayfield at trayfield@suscc.edu
